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Action plan based on the student feedback received in the
second semester of the 2022/23 academic year
(FOKOELT349_2A)

Department: Department of Physiology
Faculty: Faculty of Dentistry

Our feedback on general comments by the students:

We have received the results of the online questionnaires submitted by students
regarding our teaching. Based on the provided data, it is clear that our teaching has been
well-received by the students, with our scores surpassing the Faculty averages in every aspect
of the subject's general evaluation.

Our feedback on specific comments on mandatory subjects:

We did not receive any specific comments or recommendations in the general
evaluation document from our students.

We have received textual comments only in the evaluation form regarding the
practicals. While the majority of textual comments were positive and praised some of our
practical teachers, there was one specific concern raised by our students. They criticized the
practice of holding weekly tests before the material had been thoroughly discussed in class.
The teachers in our Department believe that this approach is the most effective way to
motivate students to prepare themselves for a meaningful theoretical-practical experience.
Due to time constraints during the theoretical portion of the practical sessions, teachers can
only address the most essential and challenging questions from previous lectures.
Consequently, the topics covered in the theoretical portion of the practical often do not align
with the questions on the weekly tests.
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Reflection on the implementation of the previous period's action plan ("implementation
review"):

We have taken steps to address many of the suggestions provided by our students in
the previous year. It's worth noting that the weekly test system had been previously criticized
in last year's feedback as well. In response, we have communicated with our teachers, urging
them to emphasize the significance and purpose of the weekly tests within the context of the
Medical and Dental Physiology course for the students.
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Dr. Andras Balla
Department of Physiology
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